
Solicitation 1000203207- Retail Food and Water Surveillance in British Columbia 

Q&A #1  

Question #1 

a) 1. In the RFP it mentions submitting the proposal via email but it later states “If there is a 
discrepancy between the wording of the soft copy on electronic media and the hard copy, the 
wording of the hard copy will have priority over the wording of the soft copy”. Can we submit by 
email? 

b) 2. Can we submit bids by regular email to your email address or do we need to use Canada Post 
Epost service 

c) 3. Are we required to submit paper hard copies and if so how many? 

Answer #1 

a) The wording “If there is a discrepancy between the wording of the soft copy on electronic media 
and the hard copy, the wording of the hard copy will have priority over the wording of the soft 
copy” should be deleted, refer to RFP amendment #1.  
 

b) Please send all bids to sami.nouh@canada.ca as indicated on the front cover of the solicitation. 
Do not send via Canada Post Epost. 
 

c) Please refer to answer 1 (b) above.  
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